
DADS FOR LIFE - TELEMATCH
This was the first Dads for Life event that my 
daughter and I have attended, and we didn't know what 
to expect. We almost didn't go as I wasn't feeling very 
well the day before, but we're thankful that we went in 
the end.

It was nice for the fathers (myself included) to tear 
their eyes off their phones for a while, to have a real 
conversation with our daughters. I enjoyed sitting in the 
canteen chatting with my daughter, finding out where 
her favourite table was, which stalls she liked to buy 
food from, and who she hung out with during recess.

We enjoyed the games that were organised, and seeing 
how competitive yet encouraging the daddies and 
daughters could be. I could see that the girls enjoyed 
the craft time too, showing off their creativity and 
working with their fathers on a nice memento of the 
event.

I know a lot of preparation went into organising this day 
and my daughter and I wish to express our appreciation 
to all who were involved in the planning and running of 
the event. Thank you and God bless!

by Choo Leng Jan,

father of Michelle Choo, P5 Marguerite


